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CHRISTMAS UNIFORMS 
 

 
 
Dear ASDA Workers 
 
After pressure from GMB it seems that the Company will now be 
offering discounts for those wishing to buy the Christmas uniforms.   
 
GMB still thinks that the Christmas uniforms should be provided free.  
However, this does represent progress on an issue the Union 
championed. 
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